
 
 

March 4, 2024 
 
 
Islamic Relief USA 
National Office 
P.O. Box 22250  
Alexandria, VA 22304 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I send you greetings for a peaceful, joyous, and happy Ramadan celebration!  I hope 
you are all safe and well. 
 
I am proud of the contributions of Muslim Americans to American life and culture, 
and I am especially proud of the work of Islamic Relief USA.  Islamic Relief USA 
helps millions of people in need through humanitarian programs focused on hunger 
relief, poverty reduction, shelter, education, health care, and disaster relief in the 
United States and around the world.   
 
Islamic Relief USA’s Ramadan celebration is an excellent opportunity to provide 
recognition to Muslim Americans for the many, positive contributions they make 
every day to American society, and I am honored to be a part of it. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
 
 


